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Monday, August 24, 2020 @ 6:00pm 

 
 
August 24, 2020 
 
Dear Dobbs Ferry Parents and Community, 
 
Please join us this evening, Monday, August 24th at 6pm for the Special 
Education Parent Information Program.  This informational program will be 
presented by our Director of Special Education, Jean Gismervik.  
 
You can join via Livestream   
 
https://ensemble.lhric.org/Watch/SPECIALED504_082420  
 
 
We appreciate all of the questions and responses received from the recent 
parent survey and we will address as many of these as possible during the 
presentation.  
 
An FAQ will be posted to the Reopening Dobbs Ferry Schools website along 
with the presentation and we will continue to revise this document as we receive 
changes in related guidance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you this evening! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Brady, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
	
	

https://www.dfsd.org/Domain/617

